
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Board of Supervisors of Unity Township will conduct a Special Meeting on Thursday 

August 20, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. in the outdoor pavilion behind the Unity Township 

Municipal Building at 154 Beatty County Road, Latrobe, PA 15601, to take public comment 

on the propriety of permitting chickens to be kept on properties within the Township 

located in residential zoning districts and/or on other properties with less than two (2) 

acres of land. This is an “informational meeting” “only.  Comment will be limited to this 

topic and no other matters, or cases in progress, will be discussed. Participants will be 

required to provide their names and addresses begore speaking. The Supervisors will use 

the information presented to determine whether modifications are necessary to existing 

Unity Township Ordinances restricting this activity. No decisions will be made and no vote 

by the Supervisors will take place at this meeting. This meeting is being conducted outside 

to comply with Pennsylvania Department of Health COVID-19 guidelines and permit more 

than 25 people to assemble. However, social distancing will still be practiced and masks 

are required. Seating provided by the Township may be limited and participants are 

encouraged to bring their own lawn chairs to avoid being required to stand. Persons who 

support and oppose keeping chickens on properties within the Township located in 

residential zoning districts and/or on other properties with less than 2 acres of land are 

encouraged to participate. Questions concerning this special meeting may be addressed 

by contacting the office of the Unity Township Supervisors at 724-539-2546 prior to the 

meeting.  Any person requiring special accommodations to attend should contact 

Township Secretary Sharon Sweeney not less than 24 hours prior to the meeting so 

arrangements can be made. 

                                      


